Kimberly Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 2:06 PM
To: Central Permitting

Subject: 148 South 6th Street

Good Afternoon,

Please let this e-mail serve as an okay to issue an electrical and mechanical permit for 148 South 6" Street for a
generator. NT Electric Services will be the applicant. Any further work will require additional approval from the Town of
Erwin.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



